
 

 

 1 November 2024  

 

P Robins  
fyi-request-28633-1e6e66f3@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 

Dear P Robins  

Thank you for your email requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 
1982 (the Act):  

“I am writing to request copies of the sections titled "5. Upcoming advice to be delivered in 
the next month" and "8. Upcoming completed homes opportunities" from the weekly 
reports issued in May and June.” 

A response is now due by 29 November 2024. I will endeavour to provide a decision on your 
request as soon as possible within this timeframe.  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of my decision to 
extend your request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or Freephone 0800 802 602.  

 

Yours sincerely  

Pp  

Rachel Kelly  
Manager, Government Services 
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